
   

     

             

               
      

             
              
            

               
                

                 
   

                 
                

  

  

    
  

    
 

Dickson Street 
Phone 519-623-1340 

• Cambridge ON NI R 5W8 • P.O. Box 669 
TTY 519-623-6691 • www.cambridge.ca 

October 16, 2020 Contract:  T20-09  

To Property Owners and Residents: 

Re: Cambridge Street and Park Hill Road Reconstruction – Delay of Stage 3 

As per our previous notices, the Reconstruction of Cambridge Street and Park Hill Road is 
being completed in three (3) stages: 

 Stage 1 – Park Hill Road from Ainslie Street to Wellington Street; 
 Stage 2 – Cambridge Street from Park Hill Road to Bond Street; and 
 Stage 3 – Cambridge Street from Bond Street to Dundas Street. 

Stage 1 is substantially complete and Stage 2 is progressing and will be completed in 
November this year. Originally it was planned to complete Stage 3 this year as well, however 
due to some unforeseen delays Stage 3 will not be started this year but will be done 
starting next spring. 

A notice will be delivered next year prior to the start of construction providing details on the 
construction schedule. If you have any questions or concerns at this time please feel free to 
contact me. 

Yours truly, 

Scott MacDonald, P. Eng. 
Project Engineer 
Tel. 519-623-1340 ext. 4679 
macdonaldscott@cambridge.ca 
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